
Happy Holidays! 
The St. John Parks and Recreation Department presents a 
special night has been set aside for our families of CSRI. 

Come and visit Santa and St. John’s Festival of Lights at Prairie 
West Park, three blocks west of Wicker Ave. [Rt. 41] on 
93rd Avenue. Santa will be there from 6:30pm to 7:30pm on 
Wednesday, December 4th. There is no fee for this event, but 
we request a phone registration at 365-6236, prompt #7. 
Please leave your name, phone number and how many will be 
attending. This event is for CSRI families and those with special 
needs only. Santa and Mrs. Claus will be there to spend time and 
take pictures if you wish to bring your camera. 

 


